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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday 15th January 2007
QUESTION NO. 3
QUESTION:   Councillor Joe Neville
To ask the Manager to indicate if there are any plans to extend the Slí na Sláinte through the Dodder Park at Old Bawn and if so could the Manager indicate a time-frame for such?
REPLY:

The establishment of a Slí na Sláinte route through the Dodder Valley Park is being considered in association with the Irish Heart Foundation. 
Proposals when available will be presented to the Committee. 
In the meantime, plans are in progress for the establishment during 2007 of a Slí na Sláinte route through Tymon Park.
